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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
David Wehrenberg  

Address 
724 university dr 
waldorf, MD 20602 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I am STILL opposed to a mask mandate in Charles County" I will not and never accept or comply with a mask mandate in Charles, 
whether it is passed legislatively or not. If mask work please provide peer review study to the citizens of Charles county that mask 
will prevent the transmission of any virus or variant. According to the instructions of N95 surgical mask that health workers wear, it 
states WARNING: Will not provide any protection against COVID-19 (coronavirus) or other viruses or contaminants. Therefore if a 
commercial mask does not stop any virus neither will a home made mask. This is not about safety its about government control of 
Charles county citizens. In addition: I request all white papers describing the isolation of the COVID-19 and variants aka SARS-CoV-2 
virus in human beings, directly from a sample taken from a diseased patient, where the patient sample was not first combined with 
any other source of genetic material. Note: The word “isolate” indicates: a thing is separated from all other material surrounding it. I 
am not requesting white papers where “isolation” of SARS-CoV-2 refers to: - the culturing of something, or - the performance of an 
amplification test (PCR) which the CDC has recalled July 2021 for given false positive for Covid 19 and variants or - the sequencing of 
something To clarify I am requesting via disclosure of all white papers showing isolation of the SARS-CoV-2 and variant virus in 
human beings in your possession or in the possession of Charles County Health department or State of Maryland health department, 
as the white papers would have been integral in the crafting of the statutes of any “Public Health Emergency here in Charles County 
MD. In the name of Jesus! We the people of Charles county revoke any consent you thought you had over us. I will not comply with 
any mandates.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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